
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:    Richmond              Term:   Spring 1 2020              Topic: My  Wonderful Self 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 We have started a new topic this term, with 

activities like story massage about bath time, 

a sensory story about going to school and 

songs about our body. 

 

 

Charles has been encouraging pupils to 

explore a range of musical instruments and 

encounter and create sounds, playing along 

as Charles plays the piano, drums and 

accordian.  

 

In Inclusion, pupils have been working with 

other classes in primary house to play team 

games, learn about other cultures and their 

traditions and try out different sports. 

 

 

In art, we have been using our body to colour 

mix, squeezing and squashing painted colour 

beads with our hands. We have also explored 

touch using different wet and dry objects like 

sponges, paint brushes, tissue, bubble wrap 

etc. 

 

 

We have celebrated number day with fun 

number inclusion games and light and sound 

number activities, as well as an outdoor 

number hunt with friends from primary house. 

 

 

There has been lots of different sensory 

exploration going on, from Tac Pac to story 

massage to tactile scented chocolate goop.  

 

 

Everyone has worked hard with their exercise 

programmes on the trampoline, in the hydro 

pool or in wake-up, shake-up, as well as 

dance on a Friday at inclusion. 

 

Well done everyone, we hope you all have a 

fun half term. 

                                      

                  
 

                               
 

         
 

          

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

14 February – Last day of term 

 

24 February 2020  – Pupils first day back 

 

*Please check the school website for upcoming 

events 


